
Tara Nodland 

5406 Bristol Parke 

Clarkston, MI 48348 

 

June 23, 2022 

To Whom it May Concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Heather Sofran. I have known 

Heather for over ten years. I worked with Heather at St. Regis Catholic School as a fellow teacher and 

then as her supervisor when I became the assistant principal. I had the opportunity to witness Heather’s 

exceptional talents and character as an educator and a leader. I also had the opportunity to see Heather 

as an administrator when I returned to St. Regis as a substitute teacher. Heather uses her leadership and 

interpersonal skills to facilitate a successful engaging school community for all stakeholders. Catholic 

school administrators wear many different hats especially while leading a school during a global 

pandemic. Heather’s solid decision making and consensus building skills helped St. Regis students and 

teachers thrive during this challenging time.   

I highly recommend Heather for the position of president of Marian High School. She has a passion for 

Catholic education and as and alumna of Marian, a deep love for the school and all that it has done for 

her and generations of young women. As graduate of Marian and a member of the Marian Alumni 

Board, I understand the need for strong leadership to guide Marian into the future. I know that Heather 

will lead with the best interest of the school and the young women that Marian serves in the forefront 

of her mind.  As president of Marian, Heather will bring a personal touch along with knowledge and 

experience gained from working on the same campus. Heather is passionate about Marian’s strong 

history, and I am confident that Heather has the skills to lead Marian High School to a great future while 

respecting the important traditions of the past.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely,  
Tara Nodland 
Marian Class of 1988 
tbnodland@comcast.net 
248-866-8539 
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